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From the PresidentFrom the President  
USC home football 
games have ended and 
our Sertoma Club had 
another successful year 
raising funds through of-
fering parking spaces to 
fans of the gridiron 
game.  This year thanks 
to your hard work, we 
raised $18,779 $18,779 which 
will be donated to local 
charities through our 
sponsorships throughout 
the year. 

Thank you Sertomans 
John Alam and Mark 
Julian for your hard work 
coordinating tailgate 
parking. 

A club sponsorship of 
$500 was presented this 
week to McCrory Galleri.  
T’nisdha Perry thanked 
us for the contribution. 

Our next sponsorship 
meeting will take place 

at our January board 
meeting.  Sponsorships 
should be submitted to 
sponsorship chairman 
Joe Hodson at least two 
weeks in advance. 

The third annual Ser-
toma Tailgate Fundraiser 
is shaping up and will be 
hosted this Saturday, 
November 15 for the 
Florida away game.  
Gates will open at the 
Carolina Fieldhouse at 
1:30; the game will be-
gin at 3:30.  

Carraba’s will again ca-
ter the event and the 
Root Doctors will per-
form after the game.  
Budweiser of Columbia is 
being quite generous to 
us this year. 

Tickets are available 
through our website and 
at Jewelry Warehouse 
stores.  Todd Lewis is 
asking that volunteers 

report as soon as they 
can, preferably between 
9 and 10 AM. 

 November 
15 Tailgate 

For Charity 
with 

The Root Doctors 
Members arrive at 

10:00 am at the 
Carolina Fieldhouse. 
Party Starts at 1:30 

17 Regular Meeting 

24 NO MEETING 
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  ...continued OfficersOfficers  

Atlantic Coast Region 
International Director 

Chris Weston 
803.606.9632 

ctat@bellsouth.net 
 

Wade Hampton District 
Governor 

Dan Felker 
803.779.3300 

danfelker@sc.rr.com 
 

President 
Chris Burnette 

803.251.3273 
cburne7711@aol.com 

 

Atlantic Coast Region 
Secretary/Treasurer 

&  
Wade Hampton District 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Karen McGrady 

803.546.2471 
karenmcgrady@yahoo.com 

 

Chairman 
Davis “Dee” Moise 

803.765.2277 
deemoise@aol.com 

 

Secretary 
Deonne Long 

803.622.4785  
deonnel@chaoinc.com 

 

Treasurer 
Betsy Delallo 

803.312.4690 
bdelallo@msn.com 

 

Sgt. @ Arms 
John Alam 
803.799.3857 

jalam@bellsouth.net 
 

Bulletin Editor 
Dean Wood 
803.414.7597 

deanwood@bellsouth.net 
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We’ll be asking our mem-
bers to wear their Ser-
toma name badges, 
please be an ambassador 
for our club; we should 
gain new members from 
this event as well as raise 
money for our sponsor-
ship fund.  Sertoman 
Tracey Wallace will be as-
sisting with promoting our 
club at the tailgate.  
Thank you Sertoman John 
Adams for providing the 
venue for this signature 
event. 

Your club will meet again 
on Monday November 
17th at Seawell’s.  Our 
next board meeting will 
take place at Concurrent 
Technologies (thanks 
Brian Kvam!) on the same 
Monday at 6 PM.  There 
will be no meeting No-
vember 24th and we’ll re-
sume meeting December 
1st. 

Please visit our club web-
site 
www.columbiasertoma.org 
for updates on club 
events.  Check your bio 
and see if it needs to be 
updated.  Yours in SER-
vice TO MAnkind! 

Meeting GuestsMeeting GuestsMeeting Guests   
Jennifer Price 
 Guest of John Alam 
Teresa Smith 
 Guest of Betsy Delallo 
Gregg Dodson 

Sergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms Report   
Thirty-five members attended and 
the $35 POT was Lost by Karen 

McGrady, who was in attendance, 
but her 

Bodice was Not Pinned! 
What a shame.  

  We should have given her something 
though, because at least she pinned 
up the Sertoma Logo that was falling 

off the banner.   

Jim Murphy attended last 
meeting after a bout with the 
doctors.  He seemed glad to 
see me, but we hope he will 
be back to normal soon. 
Tom Ellis had Hip Replace-
ment surgery on Oct. 30.  
He is getting around and do-
ing better each day...so, if 
you see him limping, as-
sume he needs the other 
one done.  
Jamie McComb, (James).  
We met Jamie when he 
helped start the Vista Ser-
toma Club.  He has Jamie 
then, and in some ways he 
has not changed: quick wit, 
hard worker, BEST atti-
tude….   
But as you know, Jamie has 
been chasing around a 
medical problem for about a 
year now.  Doctors are mak-
ing progress, but he cur-
rently suffers leg pain. 
Jamie, there will be two tick-
ets waiting for you at the 
Fieldhouse this Saturday.  
This means you don’t work.  
Come let Sertoma take care 
of her own.  Hear that 
ladies?  You know you 
love him. 

MIA…MIA…  
But Returning to ServiceBut Returning to Service  


